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UNESCO/POLAND CO-SPONSORED FELLOWSHIPS PROGRAMME IN  

ENGINEERING 2025 

 

The Department of Education, Innovation and Vocational Training is pleased to announce the 

call for nominations for the UNESCO/Poland Co-Sponsored Fellowships Programme in 

Engineering 2025. This fellowship programme is intended to promote human resource 

development and capacity building of developing countries and to enhance international 

exchanges in the field of education, culture, communication, science and technology.   

 

The Polish National Commission for UNESCO and the UNESCO Chair for Science, Technology 

and Engineering have made available a total of twenty-eight (28) fellowships for a duration of 

six (6) months commencing October 1, 2025 for advanced studies at the undergraduate and 

postgraduate levels, to candidates from 57 developing member states. For more details on this 

scholarship offer, application form, as well as, the participating universities, please click on the 

following link:  https://www.unesco.org/en/fellowships/poland-engineering  

 

All applications must be submitted exclusively by email to the following addresses by Monday, 

May 12, 2025: agh.poland@unesco.org with copy to uniune25@agh.edu.pl and 

fellowships.Engineering@unesco.pl.  

 

For additional information on this scholarship offer or should you require any further assistance 

with application, please contact Saint Lucia National Commission for UNESCO at 

slunatcom@yahoo.com or at telephone numbers 468-5273/4/5 or at cell number 730-0327. 
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